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SCDOT Assistant Director of Public Relations Ted Creech appeared on WRHI Radio in Rock 
Hill on Jan. 26, 2021, to discuss progress on SCDOT’s 10-Year Plan to fix the state’s roads and 
bridges. WRHI host Manning Kimmel, left, interviewed Creech live during the 12:30pm show. The 
show was streamed on www.WRHI.com.
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Throughout 2021, contractors will be making monthly litter pickups on South Carolina interstate 
highways. The extra manpower is necessary due to the reduction of inmate labor doing litter 
pickups due to COVID-19. The contracts are for pickups along interstate highways statewide. 
Here, crews pickup litter along I-95 in Clarendon County near exit 119.  

SCDOT goes live on Rock Hill radio station
Agency updates the public on progress

SCDOT contracts out litter pickup work


